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Dear parents/guardians,  

Here’s a summary of the experiences your child will have during the first term of the Nursery class.  

 

  

Keep Updated  

 

Keep update with class 

activities by following the 

school and teacher Twitter 

and Facebook pages. 

@penalltau  

@missilesyp  

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 
Our wellbeing sessions will take place every 

Wednesday.  

 

On these days pupils are able to wear PE kit to 

school, which is grey tracksuit bottoms, white polo 

shirt, trainers and school jumper or cardigan. 

Homework and Reading Books  
Reading books will be sent home weekly with your child to 

enjoy (Friday). The books will need to be returned on a 

Tuesday.  

 

There is a homework menu full of a variety of activities for 

you to complete with your child. You can complete the 

activities throughout the term. Don’t forget to share what 

you’ve done on Seeaw app. 

Outdoor Learning 

  

The children will participate in 

weekly woodland sessions. The 

sessions will be every Friday 

mornings (starting the 20.9.22).  

 

Could you please ensure your child 

has wellies(to be left in school) and 

a warm coat in school and is wearing 

sun cream on warm days?  

 

To begin with we will only be 

exploring the areas around the 

yard, helping to familiarise the 

children with these areas before 

going up to the woodland area. 

Classroom Work 

Our main focus at the moment is on the wellbeing of your 

child as they settle into their new class. 

We will also be looking at our theme All About Me. Your 

child will participate in a variety of activities and tasks over 

the term. We will be looking at and learning the names for 

our body parts, looking at our families and researching the 

different houses we live in. The children will participate in 

activities to create our own art gallery. 

Things to Remember 

Could all pupils’ bring their morning fruit into school 

separately to their lunch, clearly labelled and place it in 

the box as they arrive. 

The children can bring their own water bottle to school 

to drink throughout the morning. Please clearly label. 

Dosbarth Meithrin  

 

Welcome to the Nursery class!  

I’m Miss Iles and I will be leading the sessions 

each morning with the support of Miss Broad 

and Miss Edwards.  

 

Please clearly label all your child’s clothes, 

cardigan/jumper, tie and even shoes. This 

makes things easier for staff to ensure your 

child brings home all their belongings each day. 

 

We will be on the gate every morning to 

welcome everyone to school, but as you’ve seen 

it can get quite busy, so if you have any 

questions or concerns please give the school a 

ring and I’ll get back to you. .  
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